
August 1, 2024

A special welcome to local students
from Assistant Dean Jose Preciado and Dr. Ricky Pope
Greetings from the office of Student Success at SDSU.  As leaders of SDSU’s 
outstanding Young Men of Color Success initiative and as your neighbors in South 
San Diego, we are writing to extend a special welcome to you as you prepare for 
your start.

Like you, we came to SDSU as local first-year students.  We know what it’s like to 
make the jump to this campus, and we are here to support you every step of the 
way.

Please stop by and say hello.  Our offices are in Admin 101, at the center of 
campus.  Just come to first-floor reception and ask for us by name. Or call 619-
594-6111.  We want to meet you.

You are probably getting a lot of information from the university right now.  We’ve 
put together a one-page guide to help you know where to go when common 
questions arise.  If you’re going to hand one document to your family for safe-
keeping, make it this one.

Enjoy the last few weeks of your summer.
Jose Preciado, M.A.T., Assistant Dean for Student Success (preciado@sdsu.edu)

Ricky Pope, Ph.D., Student Affairs & Campus Diversity / Student Success 
(rpope@sdu.edu)





We are here
for you. 
Keep this card in your
wallet or take a picture
to keep in your phone. 



SDSU’s Student Success Help
Desk provides clear, fast
answers.

Email studentsuccess@sdsu.edu
with your RED ID and your
question(s).
Zoom:  Use the QR code to login
M-F 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
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